
MEMORANDUM 
 
May 1, 2014 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Commission 
 
VIA:  Kenneth Fields, City Manager 
 
FROM: Jennifer Nanek, Special Projects Manager 
 
RE: Special Event Permit – 4th of July Festival 
 
SYNOPSIS The approval allows the 4th of July Festival to be held on the shores of Lake 

Wailes.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The recommendation is for the City Commission to approve the special event permit application 
for the 4th July Festival to be held on Friday, July 4th from 2pm - 9pm.    
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The 4th of July Festival will include music and games from Parties by Robert, and food and craft 
vendors.  City staff is in the process of arranging additional attractions and events.  These might 
include some bounce houses, the bloodmobile, pony rides, and others.  The festival will conclude 
with the 9pm fireworks.   
 
OTHER OPTIONS 
 
Do not approve the event permit. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
Fireworks - $10,000 
Other expenses (Parties by Robert, Portolets) - approximately $1,000 
In-kind allocation costs for staff, police, and field operations - $2,643 
 
ATTACHMENTS 
Special Event Application 
Map of Lake Wailes Park.  
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